Annual Meeting February 26, 2022
Meeting was called to order at 11:53

We held a drawing for attendees; Judy, Charles, Dale, Tom, Kevin, Bill, Vijay, Carol,
Amy, and Ken won prizes.

Bill shared information about St. Patrick’s race. We will be having walk up registration
and giving out long sleeve shirts.

Deb gave the annual treasurers report. At the end of of 2021 we had a total of
$15,755.50 in checking and money market accounts. Expenses exceeded revenue by
$1,040 in 2021. This is primarily due to reestablishing our federal non-profit status.

In 2021 due to the free membership we had 178 members. It was great to see so many
people involved. We have 27 members for 2022 so far.

Recap was given of the St. Patrick’s race. It was fun to get people involved in a unique
way.

In 2022 we hope to run the Red River Run at MB Johnson park and raise funds for the
inclusive playground in Moorhead.

Discussion was opened on the floor:
People like the idea of supporting non-profits with the races we host
Like the idea of a trail run, need to think through age grading for that race

Both Adam Pangrac and Therese Vogel stepped off the board this year. We are thankful
for both of their support over the years. Charles Elhard was unanimously voted in as
President. Judy Madsen was also unanimously approved to be a member at large.



